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8th May 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are pleased to have Will Connelly (Maths Consultant) coming in again to our school to support 
us in our commitment to raising standards in Maths. 
 
Parents are invited to observe or join in a practical demonstration by the children using the Inspire 
Maths scheme and resources. 
 
This will be taking place on Tuesday 16th May at 2.30pm in the school hall.  There will also be time 
for you to talk about Maths Mastery for your child’s year group.  Please note, however, we cannot 
talk about individual children. 
 
Please complete the tear-off slip below and return it to the school office to confirm your 
attendance. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Jackie Churchman 
Maths Co-Ordinator 
 

 
 
Yes, I will be attending the Inspire Maths practical workshop taking place on Tuesday 16th May at 
2.30pm. 
 
Name: …………………………………………………...................... Child’s Year Group: ………… 
 
 
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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